
Dear Parents, 

Apologies for my absence this week and any inconvenience this has caused.  Thank 
you to Mrs Reynolds and Mrs Miller for stepping in on my behalf and taking good 

care of Class 2. 

This week’s learning… 

Phonics 

Class 2 have been learning about the ‘ph’ spelling of the ‘f’ sound and ‘o’ saying ‘u’ 
in words such as brother. 

English 

This week Class 2 have read the story of Katie Morag.  The have used conjunctions 
to extend sentences and they have written their own postcards. 

Maths 

The focus for the week has been on multiplication and division. 

Topic 

Our current topic is Hooray for Harewood, this week the children learnt about human 

and physical features of our local area. 

Art  

Class 2 have created some zoomed in floral art inspired by the work of American 
artist Georgia O’Keeffe 

Other subjects 

The children have been dancing with Bella and refining their ball skills in outdoor PE 

on Fridays.  In RE, they have been learning about the events of Palm Sunday and 
Good Friday.  In science, the children are learning about plants and they have been 
identifying different types of plants that we have growing in our school grounds. 

Homework 

Mrs Miller is sending out some new spellings for Year 2.  Year 1 will have the spelling 

test for words with ‘ph’ making a ‘f’ sound on Monday afternoon the spelling list for 
this was sent out last week. This week’s maths homework will be to login and play 
TT Rockstars.  I am attaching the usernames and passwords to this email for you to 

try at home over the weekend. 

Links to homework games: 

Year 1 Spelling game: https://wordwall.net/play/70097/084/417 

Year 2 Spelling game: https://wordwall.net/play/54363/628/796 

https://wordwall.net/play/70097/084/417
https://wordwall.net/play/54363/628/796


Maths: TTRockstars: Here is a link to a video providing information about 
the program: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-ZxZbRVvbYM 

Next week I should be back in school as normal. 

Thank you as always for your support. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Dodd 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-ZxZbRVvbYM

